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Public Announcement
FSM Embassy’s New Website
Public Announcement No. 21-03

April 16, 2021

This is to inform the general public, most especially citizens of the Federated
States of Micronesia (FSM) residing in the United States that effective May 01,

2021, the Embassy’s current website address at fsmembassydc.org will be closing

and transitioning to a new home at fsmembassy.fm. The Embassy is working

diligently to ensure that information relating to services are properly transitioned
and readily available on the new site and that no interruption of services is
encountered by citizens while we work to make the new site better. Our goal and
objective will always be to make sure that improvements are made in the services

we provide. Please visit the new website at fsmembassy.fm when it's up and

running including the new website links to the three FSM consulates in the U.S.
In the meantime, should vou need the assistance from the Embassy, please

continue to reach out to us at (202)223-4383.



